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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Pacific Grove Unified School District Governing Board will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, September 5, 2024, pursuant to Education Code Section 
60119 and 60422, which states in part: 

1. The Governing Board shall hold a public hearing or hearings at 
which the Governing Board shall encourage participation by 
parents, teachers, members of the community interested in the 
affairs of the school district, and bargaining unit leaders, and 
shall make a determination, through a resolution, as to whether 
each pupil in each school in the district has sufficient textbooks 
or instructional materials, or both, in each subject that are 
consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum 
framework adopted by the state board. [EC60119(a)(l)J 

The hearing will be held during the regular Governing Board meeting, on 
Thursday, September 5, 2024, which begins at 6:30 p.m. at the District Office 
at 435 Hillcrest Avenue, Pacific Grove, CA 93950. The meeting is also 
available via Zoom, and the link can be found here: 
btt{.li;ilpgusd .zoom. us/j/88346629842 ?pwd =IT Bu L wYas04okPSE H3Cr9XzOKMq hf m.1 

This notice posted at all school sites in accordance with EC 60 l 19(b) on 
August 27, 2024 


